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	Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you to express my interest in the Byrne Wallace traineeship program.

I am currently a final year law student enrolled in the BCL Law & Society program at DCU on course to completely my qualification with a 1.1 next year and currently ranking 6th in my class (as of completion of second year in 2019). Not only am I expected to graduate among the top of my class, but I already possess extensive experience in the legal industry for a graduate. From September 2019 to April 2020 I worked as a legal intern in the Banking & Financial Services department of AMOSS Solicitors which provided me with amble experience of entry-level work in the legal industry and insight into the work and life of a corporate solicitor. My experience is not just limited to corporate law; in the summer of 2018, I worked as a summer intern in Legal Aid Board in the Smithfield Law Centre, working with general assistance and research in cases of child abduction and refugee applications, and attended sittings of the Court of Appeal and refugee tribunals. 

I believe that my success to date as both an intern and law student have fostered a passion and drive to succeed in the legal industry in an environment that proves stimulating while also one that fosters friendships and opportunity, and I hope that I have the opportunity to find this in Byrne Wallace.

Thank you for taking the time to consider my application.

Sincerely,

Conor



	



